
 

 

VEDL/Sec./SE/18-19/44 May 28, 2018 
 
BSE Limited    National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  “Exchange Plaza” 
Dalal Street, Fort   Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 001   Mumbai – 400 051 

  
Scrip Code: 500295 Scrip Code: VEDL 
 
Dear Sir(s), 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(‘Listing Regulations’) 

 
In continuation to our letter VEDL/Sec./SE/18-19/40 dated May 24, 2018, please take 
note that we have received an Order dated May 28, 2018 from the Government of Tamil 
Nadu directing the Tamil Nadu Pollution Control Board (TNPCB) to seal the Company's 
'Copper Smelter Plant 1 at Thoothukkudi District, Tamil Nadu’ and to close the said 
plant permanently.  
 
We are further studying the order and shall keep the stock exchanges updated on any 
developments.  
 
Thanking you, 
 

 
 
 


